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By Jack Mazzeo


As always, our SJSC annual Killington ski weekend was a hit, especially since we spent that extra 3rd day there with our Super Bowl celebration.  49 members left on February 5th from the Ramblewood CC, “almost on time”, for a fun filled bus ride to Killington, VT and 4 others drove up to join us there.  
Kicking the trip into full gear was the breaking out of the old “shot-ski”, which was graciously supplied by one of our 2 trip leaders Tammy McCoy.  For those who don’t know, the shot-ski allows libations to be shared in fours. Jack Mazzeo, our other trip leader recorded the event for Facebook. We arrived at the newly renovated Killington Lodge on the access road around 11 P.M. and found the accommodations to be fantastic. The next 3 days included nothing but great skiing and loads of fun. Although East coast skiing this year has suffered from a lack of natural snowfall the trails were covered and groomed well.  Getting around to and from the slopes was made easy using the shuttle system and with the help of our very own bus driver Tom.  






The Lodge has a 20 person hot tub with 2 fire pits that were enjoyed by our members till the wee hours each night. Also we were lucky to have the trio of Jeff H on guitar, Fred H on guitar and Bob on the keyboard providing us with their music around the fireplace in the lounge. Don’t let me forget the vocal accompaniment of Jean H. The Super Bowl Game was shared along with a variety of food, much more than we expected. As we prepared for our bus trip home the management of the lodge surprised us by supplying free bag lunches for the ride. Since we already had our own supply eats, we enjoyed a 6 hour feast. 
Thanks to our trip leaders Jack and Tammy, looking forward to yet another year of skiing The Beast of the East.
